

September 2019

## Re: French Exchange 2019-2020

## Dear Parent/Guardian

Thank you for your £50 deposit and for supporting the French exchange programme. The total cost of the visit this year will be £300. To enable you to spread out the payments for the visit I have scheduled them out as follows:

- ≥ £125.00 to be paid no later than Wednesday 9th October 2019
- ➤ £125.00 to be paid no later than Wednesday 13<sup>th</sup> November 2019

However, if you prefer to pay the outstanding balance in one payment, please feel free to do so.

Please make the payment by logging onto WisePay. This is accessed through the link on the school website; please contact <a href="mailto:finance@brineleas.co.uk">finance@brineleas.co.uk</a> if you do not have your login details or have any questions about making a payment.

I will also be hosting a meeting in school on **Thursday 14<sup>th</sup> November at 6:30pm** in the Library where I hope to outline the exchange programme and answer any queries you may have.

Yours faithfully

Mr C Cador Head of French

CCR/SJ/AB/EBY

Headteacher: David Cole

Audlem Road, Nantwich Cheshire CW5 7DY

Tel. 01270 625663 Fax. 01270 610373 Email. info@brineleas.co.uk









